
 

 

August, 2021 

 

Thank you for being a 2021 member of the Silver Sands Beach and Tennis 

Club.  We continue to find ways to improve the club to meet your 

expectations and we hope our facility made this Summer a true vacation 

spot. 

 Get your renewal application and deposit in early to get the benefits 

of signing up early for the Summer of 2022.  See the Benefits of Early 

Payments enclosed in this packet. 

 

 Remember to “like” us on Facebook to keep up with club news after 

we close for the season and events at 

www.facebook.com/SilverSandsBeachClub. We have over 2,700 

followers! Also “follow” us on Instagram at 

https://www.instagram.com/ssbtc. 

 

 Club information is also available on our website at 

www.silversandsbeachclub.com.  

 

 Please make sure we have your correct email address. 

 

 We look forward to seeing you next Summer! 

 

 

http://www.facebook.com/SilverSandsBeachClub
http://www.silversandsbeachclub.com/

